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From Our
Management
Company
Submitted by
Carey Webb,
DWD Professional
ManagementPlease direct all concerns to

the management company.
For ARB requests, please go
to the Association’s website.
Click on “Resident Services”
then “On-line Forms.”  Fill
out and submit the form
prior to making any exterior
modifications to your home.
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BoardMeeting
TBA

Always RSVP for the
meetings. A meeting may be

cancelled at any time.

Summerfield

November 2017

at
 Meadow Woods

Assessments
2018 - New
Coupon Booklets
The coupon booklets for the

2018 Assessments should
arrive this month.  Please be on the
lookout for this important mailing.
The coupon booklet will include
your monthly coupons as well as
information regarding on-line bill
pay and a change of address form.
Just so you are aware, the PO Box
listed on the coupon is the address
for the Association's bank, BB&T.
This address is not for DWD
Professional Management.
Therefore, if you need to send
correspondence to DWD, please
mail it to:  1101 Miranda Lane,
Suite 112, Kissimmee, FL, 34741.
In addition, when mailing in your
payments, please make your checks
payable to Summerfield at
Meadow Woods HOA.  Finally, if
you do not receive your coupon
booklet by mid-December, please

contact our office so that we may
mail you a replacement.  Remember
that it is your responsibility to
ensure that your HOA assessments
are received in a timely fashion.
Your assessments are due on the 1st
of each month and are considered
late after the 10th.   Please pay on
time so that you can avoid the
addition of late fees.  We greatly
appreciate your cooperation in this
matter.

DWD Holiday
Hours 2017-2018
Please be advised that the DWD

Professional Management
office will be closed beginning on
Friday, December 22nd at 12 PM
through Monday, January 1, 2018
in observance of the Christmas and
New Year holidays.  Our offices will
re-open on Tuesday, January 2,
2018.  We hope everyone has a
happy holiday season.

Continued on page 2

Noise and Music
We know this is a holiday

season where we love
spending time with our friends and
family but please be considerate of
your neighbors. Loud music,
especially after midnight, can be
disturbing. You do not know if
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Disclaimer: Summerfield at Meadow
Woods is published for Summerfield at
Meadow Woods Homeowners Association
by Focus Community Publications &
Printing, Inc. as a courtesy to all
property owners and residents. Focus
nor the Association assume any
responsibility for article content or
advertising message as submitted for
inclusion in the newsletter. Advertising
and articles are not endorsed by the
Association, nor is there any implied
warranty by the Association or its staff.

Statement of Business Support: When
patronizing any of the businesses
advertising in our newsletter, whether or
not for the first time, it is helpful if you
tell them you saw their ad in your
community newsletter. Summerfield at
Meadow Woods is published by Focus
Community Publications and Printing,
Inc. of Saint Cloud at no charge to our
association. Costs of development and
printing are underwritten through the
sale of advertising. These advertisers pay
for their ads to reach you and they have
no other way of knowing if their ad
attracts your attention or business
unless you mention that you heard
about them through Summerfield at
Meadow Woods.

Noise and Music
continued
your neighbor is sick or has to wake
up early in the morning to go to
work. If this situation occurs, please
contact the Orange County
Sheriff's Department at 407-836-
4357. This is not an Association
matter and must be handled directly
with the Sheriff's Department.

Christmas Lights
and Other
Attachments to
the Buildings
Please be aware that the roofs

and the exterior walls of the
buildings belong to the
Association.  You may not attach
Christmas lights, cables, satellite
dishes, or any other attachments to
the walls or the roof of your unit.
Doing so damages the structural
integrity of the buildings and could
cause issues with our master
insurance coverage.

If you currently have Christmas
lights attached to the fascia or any
other part of the roof, please
remove them immediately.
Failure to comply with this request
may result in the Association
removing these items for you.  In
addition, any damages caused by
these attachments to the building
or roof will be at the owner's
expense.  Thank you for your
cooperation in this matter.

Please Secure
Valuable Items

Please make sure your cars are
locked at night, and that all
valuables that do not have to be in
your car are removed on a nightly
basis.  With the holiday season, this

also includes leaving any valuable
holiday decorations outside
throughout the evening hours.  If
you notice anyone suspicious
within the community, please call
the Orange County Sheriff's
Department at 407-836-4357.
Thank you.

Parking
Violations and
Towing
All of the parking areas in

Summerfield at Meadow
Woods are by PERMIT ONLY and
all residents must follow the parking
rules.  The towing company,
Universal Towing and Recovery,
will be patrolling the parking lots
looking for the following vehicles
in violation of these parking rules:
• All commercial vehicles (this
includes cars/trucks with ladder
racks, pipe racks, magnetic signs or
lettering in the windows, trucks
loaded with construction tools/
equipment, or trucks loaded with
construction waste or debris)
• Vehicles that do not have the
proper parking permits - this
includes cars using inactive
parking permits (permits that have
been designated as inactive since
they belong to a previous resident
or a car that was sold by a current
resident)
• Boats, or any other recreational
vehicles
• Trailers
• Vehicles without license plates
or with expired license plates
• Vehicles that are parked on the
grass
• Vehicles that are double parked
(parked behind cars which are
parked in parking spaces)

Continued on page 4
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Parking Violations...
continued
• Vehicles parked and
blocking fire hydrants
• Clearly disabled and
inoperable vehicles that have not
moved for 72 hours or more

If your vehicle is towed,
please contact Universal Towing
and Recovery at 407-816-0102.
Do not contact DWD

Professional Management if your
vehicle is towed, as management
has no authority to intervene with
the towing company.  Thank you.

Grace Period for
Assessments Ends

Assessments Due

Grace Period for
Assessments Ends

Assessments Due

Quotes
“Our hearts grow tender with
childhood memories and
love of kindred, and we are
better throughout the year
for having, in spirit, become
a child again at Christmastime.”

—Laura Ingalls Wilder

“Christmas can be celebrated in the
school room with pine trees, tinsel
and reindeers, but there
must be no mention of
the man whose birthday
is being celebrated. One
wonders how a teacher would
answer if a student asked why it was
called Christmas.”

—Ronald Reagan


